
February 27, 1976

Congressman John Young
U.S. House of Representatives
2419 Rayburn Building
Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear Congressman Young;

I have reviewing the copies I have of U.S. Phrticipation in the UN
and I did not find any copies for 1973.

Congressman, I appreciate if you cr uld help me obtain two copies
of the 1973 issue of "U.S. Barticipation in the UN".

Thank you Congressman for your assistance and your courtesy.
I appreciate all the information you have sent me before.

Sincerely,

Hector


